AAUW Board Meeting

October 13, 2015
AAUW Board met at Riverland Community College.  Present were DedaRae Graber, Catherine Haslag, Dorothy Krob, Jill Maxfield, Ruth Monson and Courtney Wyant.
Secretary’s report from the summer Board meeting was approved.

Nicole Cizik sent in a Treasurer’s update. The Board reviewed the 2015-16 budget, which will be approved at a later meeting.
Jill reported that additional funds are needed for the Women’s History Month speaker Ann Bancroft, who will speak at Austin High School on February 23, 2016. Jill, Courtney, Carolyn Bogott and Sue Grove will meet to discuss ideas for funding that program.
Catherine reported on the year’s programs. February’s general program will be two speakers from the Hormel Institute – Mandi Siems and Rebecca Morris. Because attendance at the May banquet has decreased in recent years, the Board discussed alternatives to holding a banquet in May. 
No membership update.

Catherine reported on the Science Fair Mentorship program. Volunteer orientation sessions will take place on October 29 and November 2 at I. J. Holton Intermediate School. The kick-off event with the children will be at Riverland Community College on November 12. The Science Fair will be held on Friday, February 26, 2016 at I. J. Holton.  Volunteers are needed for the kick-off event and volunteer mentors are needed starting on November 19.

The evening book group reminds its members to rsvp to the hostess for the book discussion each month.

Scholarship recipients were not available to be introduced at the October general meeting, but Bonnie Rietz will introduce them at a future meeting.

The Board discussed plans for a fall 2016 House Tour and agreed that a committee needs to be formed soon to begin plans. Catherine Haslag also reported on a possible cooking class social event.

Newsletter items need to be submitted to Rae Dawn on or before the last Friday of the month and Board agenda items need to be submitted to Courtney on or before the first Tuesday of the month.

The November meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 10 at the Austin Public Library large meeting room.  The Board will meet at 5:45 p.m. and membership will gather at 6:30 p.m. for social time, with the program by speaker Jennifer Lawhead from Austin Aspires beginning at 7:00 p.m.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Monson, Secretary

General Meeting for October 13 was the movie screening “Arrival: Finding Home” at the Riverland Theater.
